Gleaner - 1989-02-22

Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements,

BORN

MacFARLANE - Brian and Holly (née Mason) are proud to announce the safe arrival of their first-born, Dale Robert, on February 19, 1989, 8 lbs. 5 ounces. Delighted grandparents are John and Rosemary Mason and Brodie and Betty MacFarlane.

VAINCOURT - Bob and Nola (née Sutton) are proud to welcome into their lives Jennifer Mae 8 lbs. 4 oz. on January 22nd 1989, at Ormstown, Que. Little sister for Elaine. Grandparents are Earl and Adeline Vaincourt and Lloyd and Vera Sutton.

DIED

BASKIN, Georgina - At the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown, Que., on Friday, February 17, 1989, Georgina Watt aged 88 years. Beloved wife of the late George Baskin, Howick, Que. Dear mother of Calvin, Ross, Lyall, Jean, Mabel, Brenda, and the late June. Survived by two sisters Mrs. Alma Bott and Kate Hurley. General service was held at the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home, Franklin Centre on Monday, February 20, 1989 at 2 p.m. Spring burial Georgetown Cemetery.

DIED

BRAITHWAITE, Muriel (née Holtby) - At the Bar-rie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown, Que., on Thursday, February 16, 1989, age 91 years. Sur-vived by daughter Hazel Hill of Hamming. Hill of Hemmingford, Que, and sister Dora of Que, and sister Lookout, Rorke Sioux Lookout, Douglas, Gordon, Charles and Allan. Great grandmother of Susan, granomou. Graham, David, Scott, Kevin, Scott, Christopher and Tommy. Great great grandmother to Michelle and Sarah. Funeral service was held at the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home 461 Champlain St., Hemmingford on Saturday, February 18th at 2:30 p.m.

PERRY, Mabel Alice - At her residence Covey Hill Road, Hemmingford, Quebec, on Tuesday, February 14, 1989. Mabel Alice Goddard, in her 90th year, Beloved wife of the late Milton R. Perry. Dear mother of Thelma Anctil. Beloved grandmother of David, Philip and wife Susan. Beloved great grandmother of Mathew and Lynne. Funeral service was held at the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home, 461 Champlain Street, Hemmingford on Thursday, February 16 at 2:30 p.m.

KEARNS, Treva - At Windsor Western Hospital, Ontario, on February 18th, 1989, age 94. Beloved wife of the late Kenneth Kearns and sister-inlaw of Hazel Bradley. Predeceased by sisters-inlaw Lillian Schiver, Nellie Tolhurst and Edith Kearns,

CARD OF THANKS

We wish to thank all our friends, neighbours and relatives for cards, donations and expressions of sympathy at the time of Thelma Jesty's death. Please accept this as our personal thank you.

Her mother Myrtle Stewart, Helen Stewart, nieces and nephews.

I wish to thank Drs. Aikin and Thompson, Dr. Vandor, nurses and staff on the 2nd floor of the Barrie Memorial. Thanks also to family and relatives for gifts and neighbours for their thoughtfulness with cards.

n carus. Wilma Hirsch CARD OF THANKS

To Elaine and Raoul Caza and staff for the excellent care, to Mrs. Al-bert Caza (née Eunida Duhaime), during her Duhaime), during her more than two year stay, to Dr. Rosenberg and staff of the Huntingdon County Hospital, for the excellent care during the last six weeks of her life, we are very grateful. We also thank relatives, friends and neighbours for their moral support and sympathy by visits to the funeral parlor, cards, masses, flowers and as-sistance at the funeral. We also thank Muriel Hurteau and all the volunteers who contributed to the excellent lunch Loisirs served at the Loisirs Cazaville after the funeral. Please consider these thanks as being personal.

Armand, MarieJeanne, Aldoma &
Claire, Raymond,
Laurette, Roland,
Eleanor, Solange &
Charles and all grand
children and great

grandchildren.

"Thank You" to Dr. Blonde, nurses and staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for their kindness and good care; also to all who remembered me with flowers, cards and gifts. A special thanks goes to all my neighbours and friends for the goodies sent me at home.

Jessie Gebbie
The family of the late
Elsie Elizabeth Sherry
wish to express our heartfelt appreciation to relatives and friends for their
love, support, and expressions of sympathy. As
well, many thanks for the
floral tributes, charitable
donations, cards of sympathy and to those who
journeyed to be there in
our hereavement

our bereavement, Sincerely, Leslie Sherry & family

I would like to thank Dr. Thompson, nurses and staff of the operating room and 2nd floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the wonderful care I received while I was a patient. Also thanks to my family, friends for flowers, cards and visits during my stay in the hospital.

Shirley Taillefer